Technion

Of the three points raised by the committee, the Technion are doing their best to recruit new faculty
but this will be as difficult for them (if not more so) as it is for other universities in Israel. I agree
with their Dean that joining AACSB is out of the question with their present size. I doubt if TAU
would have managed to get AACSB accreditation with their current size. They are also encouraging
research in mainstream topics. ‘

The item not sufficiently addressed is that of the separation of the management school for industrial
engineering. This needs to be addressed in detail with a well reasoned answer to the committee.
However, this point was omitted from the Malag request to the Technion

Given that Malag is not pursuing this separation, their report is fine. If Malag wants an answer to
the point as raised by the visiting committee, then a more detail response is required.



